

NATIONAL CATHEDRAL SCHOOL

Mount Saint Alban, Washington, DC 20016 www.ncs.cathedral.org

October 12, 2016

RE: National Cathedral School Sacred Beltway Fieldwork Project

Dear Interviewee:

Thank you for participating in our "Sacred Beltway" project! As part of National Cathedral School's graduation requirement, students take a course entitled "Living Religions of the World," a survey of some of the world's religions. In addition to our more traditional course work, we ask students to learn about religions through fieldwork—visiting religious communities and interviewing people from that community. It is because of you that our students are able to expand their horizons in such an informative and engaging way.

We want you to know that all of your responses will remain anonymous. You are free to decline to answer any question you are asked, and you do not need to give a reason for declining. While students will share their reports with their classmates, this will be done using pseudonyms. None of their work will be published for the public.

If you have any questions about the project, please feel free to email or call us. We sincerely appreciate your time and energy, and we thank you for giving our students this opportunity to become more compassionate, informed, global citizens.

Sincerely,

The Reverend Eva Cavaleri Senior Chaplain and Chair of the Religious Studies Department

ecavaleri@cathedral.org (202) 537-5619